
 

                   2025 Medina Hometown Hero Banner Campaign 

                      Mary Woodruff Banner Program Director   mbwoodruff16@gmail.com 

                                                                      Purpose: 
     To honor and recognize Medina, NY servicemen and servicewomen who have served our country in the United  
States Armed Services. 
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                                                     Medina Hometown Hero Banner Appicaltion Requirements 

                     All servicewomen and serivicemen must have the following qualifications: 

1. Reside in Medina, NY presently or at some time in their lifetime. 
2. Served or serving our country in one of the following: Air Force, Army, Coast Guard, Marine Corps, 

Navy, National Guard, Space Force. 
3. Each serviceman and servicewoman must be presently serving, or have an honorable discharge from 

his/her duty, or MIA, or killed in the line of duty. 

                                             Medina Hometown Hero Banner Information 

Each banner will be 30 inches by 60 inches, double sided photo, vinyl material, and will include the following factual 
information: 

Name of the serviceperson;  their branch of service;  rank; era of service and any honors received 
(No more than two will be stated on the banner).  The new banners (2025) will be featured on 
poles located on Main, North Main and South Main, East and West Center, Park Avenue.  They will be 
displayed before Memorial Day, 2025, and will be removed following Veterans Day 2025.  At that point the banners will be 
stored in crates and placed in the DPW buildings.   The 2025 banners will be displayed again in 2026 and 2027.    Some 
sponsers have asked for special placement of their serviceperson’s banner.  The requests will be presnted to Mary 
Woodruff since the DPW is quite busy doing their regular work. Your request will be listed but may not be able to be 
honored. The final year of new banners will be 2027and you will be notified when your banner is ready to be 
picked up that year. If you need your banner mailed you will need to send a check to cover the charges.  We 
paid for the mailings as a donation to MHHB but the pricehas now increased between $14.00 to $16.00         

                          Pricing:  A new banner will be $200.  This cost includes the hardware necessary to hang the banner and 
the banner itself.    The price did increase but with generous and much appreciated donations, the price remains 
the same for new banners,   If you are replacing a former banner for the next three year display the cost is 
$120 since you have already purchased the hardware. 


